Matt Kohly

From: Matt Kohly [rmkohly@sockettelecom.com]
Sent: Wednesday, October 04, 2006 2:03 PM
To: Susan Smith

Subject: Implementation of New ICA

Susan,

Based upon the Commission's orders that were issued yesterday, our new interconnection agreements become effective
on October 13, 2007. | would like to schedule a meeting on that day or soon as possible afterwards to talk about
implementing the ICA as well as discuss some of the network interconnection projects that Socket wants to do as part of
implementing the ICA. Prior to that time, I will provide copies of interconnection trunk forecasts. We are currently working
to complete the CLEC profile information and will have that to you as well.

Please let me know your availability to have this discussion.
Matt Kohly

Socket Telecom
573.777.1991, ext 551
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